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ARTHUR RICHARDS JR HIGH SCHOOL NEW MODULAR CAMPUS 

OPENS FEBRUARY 11 
 

 
ST. CROIX, USVI—The Arthur A. Richards Junior High School is set to begin instruction at 
its new modular campus just south of the original school campus on Monday, February 11, 2019.   
 
The school will return to its regular school hours, beginning at 7:30 a.m. and ending at 3:30 p.m. School 
buses will begin pick-ups at 6:30 a.m. at their usual locations. 
 
Parents and guardians of students will have the opportunity to tour the campus and meet the faculty, staff 
and administration on Friday, February 15, during the school’s Open House and Report Card distribution 
from 10 a.m. - 2:30 p.m.  
 
In an effort to prevent the interruption of instruction, parents are asked not to visit the campus before the 
Open House. 
 
The Arthur A. Richards Junior High School family will also host a Homecoming Parade on Friday, 
February 15, at 8 a.m. starting at the northern end of the campus.  
 
For more information, contact the Public Relations Office at 340-643-4784. 
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